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Tuesday 26th September 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We would like to welcome you into school on Monday 16th October, 3:30pm – 4:15pm, for our first Subject 
Showcase. 
 
This half-term, there will be a spotlight on maths and science. The Subject Showcase will give you an 
opportunity to see what your child has been learning and participate in some linked activities alongside 
your child’s class teacher. 
 
We would like to encourage as many families as possible to attend the event. If you have more than one 
child who attends Norbridge, you will be able to visit more than one classroom. We kindly ask that you 
move between classrooms using the external doors. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
 
Miss R Jackson 
Associate Head of Academy 
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